
County of San 
Benito Board of 
Supervisors
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR AN ORDINANCE 
AMENDING CHAPTER 15.01: 
SOLID WASTE REGULATIONS 
AT THE COUNTY OF 
SAN BENITO BOARD OF 
SUPERVISORS MEETING OF 
FEBRUARY 27, 2024

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
on February 27, 2024, at 1:30 PM, 
or as soon thereafter as the matter 
may be heard, the San Benito 
County Board of Supervisors will 
hold a public hearing to adopt an 
amendment to Chapter 15.01: 
Solid Waste Regulations of the 
San Benito County Code. The 
public hearing will be held at 
the San Benito County Board of 
Supervisors Chambers located 
at 481 Fourth Street, Hollister, 
California.

The ordinance as proposed is 
intended to assist in compliance 
with State reporting requirements 
and compliance with State 
law SB 1383 which requires 
mandatory recycling and organics 
participation and requires 
significant changes for haulers 
currently providing regularly 
scheduled service, including 
the Non-Exclusive Franchise 
Agreement (NEFA) for haulers. 
The proposed revisions to Chapter 
15.01: Solid Waste Regulations will 
assist the transition into SB 1383 
compliant service for NEFA. 

A complete copy of the proposed 
ordinance is available online 
at www.cosb.us . A copy of the 
proposed ordinance may also be 
obtained by contacting the Clerk 
of the Board in person at 481 
Fourth Street, Hollister, CA, or by 
phone at 831-636-4000.  

Those wishing to comment may 
either appear in person at the 
public forum, via teleconference, 
or submit written comments.  
Written comments must be 
received by the County prior to or 
at the forum being held.  Written 
comments may be sent to the 
Clerk of the Board, 481 Fourth 
Street, Hollister, CA, or may be 
submitted by email to 
vdelgado@cosb.us.  
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